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From: Eric Sievers
To: FLStateParkPlanning
Subject: Hillsborough River State Park
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2019 10:12:00 AM

Hello, I'd like to provide a comment about the Hillsborough River State Park 10-year
management plan. 

Nine-banded armadillos are mentioned in the management plan as a problem species, similar
to feral hogs and the plan recommends their removal. I strongly disagree with this approach as
armadillos naturally expanded their distribution and were not aided by humans in this
expansion, unlike feral hogs. Feral hogs are also much more destructive than armadillos and
removal efforts should focus on this species, as they not only decimate arthropod communities
as mentioned in the plan but also predate on native listed herpetofauna species such as juvenile
gopher tortoises, tortoise and turtle eggs, and numerous amphibian species, including gopher
frogs. I recommend removing the paragraph in the plan that addresses the removal of
armadillos from the park. 

Also, on page A 5-22, the green iguana is included in the species list but is not recognized
with an asterisk as non-native. 

Thank you for considering these comments,
 Eric Sievers

Eric Sievers, M.S.
Senior Ecologist
Mobile: (712) 299-2071 (preferred)
Office: (813) 252-6517

esievers@wildlandsconservation.org

Wildlands Conservation Inc.
15310 Amberly Drive, Suite 250
Tampa, FL 33647
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